
CITY OF LANGLEY 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

Please take notice that the Langley City Council will hold a special meeting on 
Wednsday, June 28, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., at Langley City Hall, 112 Second Street, 
Langley, Washington. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to review an application for an amplified music event, July 
1, 2017 at the Machine Shop, 630 Second Street, Langley.  Those wishing to comment 
are invited to attend.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: 6-27-17 


